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UNM Historic Preservation Committee 

Monthly meeting 
Monday, October 6 2014 

1:30 PM-2:30 PM 

 

Committee Members Attending:  
Audra Bellmore, Chair, Terry Ann Gugliotta, Patrick Hogan, Amy Coburn 

 

Additional Attendees 

Taudy Miller PCD Committee assistant, Christopher Lee Grobeck, PPD Engineering 

 

Minutes prepared by Taudy Miller 

            

Item 1: Chairs updates 

 

Discussion:  

 SW Artifacts inventory 

o The projects intern is compiling an inventory of the University’s SW artifacts including items 

designed by Meem, furniture and decorative items. 

o The inventory is being cataloged and each item is photographed 

o SRS will be provide with the inventory  

o Items will be tagged with inventory numbers 

o The inventory is planned to be linked to UNM’s FAMIS special data base so items can be 

located easily. 

 The Historic preservation Committee now has the following email and URL address 

o Histroricpreservation. UNM.edu 

o Historicpreservation@unm.edu 

 The Spanish Colonial Revival Decorative Arts Symposium is scheduled for November 13th and 14th 

2014. With speaker events at Zimmerman Library and a sponsored reception at Los Poblanos. The 

brochure is completed and invitations have been ailed and circulated.  The Committee and Regents are 

encouraged to attend. 

 New Interim Planning and Campus Development Director and UNM Architect, Amy Coburn was 

introduced to the Committee. Ms. Coburn will serve on the Committee. 

 The committee determined that a representative from the History Department should be included as a 

committee member. The Chair will arrange to amend the Policy 5020; Historic Preservation to include 

the History Department.  Additional membership from the Arts Department and CDAC will be pursued. 

 

               

Item 2: Review Committee visit to the DH Lawrence Ranch 

 

Discussion:  

 Several Committee members visited the DH Lawrence Ranch in September 

 The committee will review any renovation plans as part of their function under policy #5020 

and provide recommendations to the Regents. 

 PPD has plans to renovate one of the buildings roofs and will submit the plans to the 

Committee for review. 


